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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 14 April 2025 

 

Planned Close of Share Purchase Plan 
 

Dreadnought Resources Limited (“Dreadnought” or the “Company”) is pleased to confirm that the offer 

period for its Share Purchase Plan (“SPP”) will close as planned at 2:00 pm (Perth time) on 15 April 2025.  

There will be no extensions to the offer period. 

 

 

Shareholders wishing to participate should complete and submit their application forms to the Company’s share registry, 

Automic, prior to the closing date. 

 

Shareholders can quickly and easily provide and update their email address by going to https://investor.automic.com.au/. 

 

 

 

 

~Ends~ 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Dean Tuck       Jessamyn Lyons 

Managing Director      Company Secretary 

Dreadnought Resources Limited    Dreadnought Resources Limited 

E: dtuck@dreres.com.au     E: jlyons@dreres.com.au   

 

This announcement is authorised for release to the ASX by the Board of Dreadnought. 
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